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Appendix to Certificate 
 
L3 Harris - MAPPS LTD 

Locations included in the certification are as follows: 
 

 

Site Name Site Address Site Scope 

 
Bristol 

 
920 Hempton Court 
Park Avenue 
Aztec West 
Bristol 
Gloucestershire 
BS32 4SR 
United Kingdom 

 
Design, development, integration, support 
and maintenance of automation, control & 
monitoring systems and simulation 
solutions which include bridge equipment 
& systems, machinery, power, propulsion, 
training simulators for the military and 
commercial markets. Provision of 
maintenance and support of training 
equipment and media. Maintenance and 
installation of navigation, radio 
communication and hydro-graphic systems 
for surface vessels. 
 

 
Helensburgh 

 
Astute Training Facility 
Maidstone Road 
HM Naval Base Clyde 
Helensburgh 
Scotland 
G84 8HL 
United Kingdom 

 
Design, development, integration, support 
and maintenance of automation, control & 
monitoring systems and simulation 
solutions which include bridge equipment 
& systems, machinery, power, propulsion, 
training simulators for the military and 
commercial markets. Provision of 
maintenance and support of training 
equipment and media. Maintenance and 
installation of navigation, radio 
communication and hydro-graphic systems 
for surface vessels. 
 

 
Barrow 

 
Unit 47 Trinity Enterprise Centre 
Ironworks Road 
Barrow-in-Furness 
Cumbria 
LA14 2PN 
United Kingdom 

 
Design, development, integration, support 
and maintenance of automation, control & 
monitoring systems and simulation 
solutions which include bridge equipment 
& systems, machinery, power, propulsion, 
training simulators for the military and 
commercial markets. Provision of 
maintenance and support of training 
equipment and media. Maintenance and 
installation of navigation, radio 
communication and hydro-graphic systems 
for surface vessels. 
 

 


